
MAHARSHI DAYANAND UNIVERSITY ROHTAK 

          DEAN STUDENTS’ WELFARE OFFICE 

   

         No.DSW/20/550 

        Dated: 26-11-2020 

To 

 All the HOD/ Director 

 University Teaching Departments, 

 M.D. University, Rohtak 

Sub: Enrollment in NCC for the session 2020-21. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 The office invites the attention of University Teaching Departments Girls students’ 

enrolment as NCC cadet for the current session 2020-21 for fourteen (18) seats. 

 You are, therefore, requested to intimate the Girls of first/second year Students 

of Five years Integrated Course/Four year Bachelor Course of your department send 

their details upto 30
th

 Nov. 2020 on whatsapp no. 9416758471.  

 Interested students send their following details: 

1. Students’ Name  

2. Course Name 

3. Percentage of 12th  

4. Height 

5. Whatsapp Mobile No. & Email.ID 

 

 Your cooperation in this regard is highly appreciated. 

If any query, Contact to Dr. Seema Rathee, NCC Officer, MDU Girls Unit-9416758471 

 

             Yours sincerely, 

 
              Dean Students’ Welfare 

 

Copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information and necessary action: 

1. All the Warden of the University Girls’ Hostels, M.D. University, Rohtak to display 

on the Notice Board. 

2. NCC Officer (Boys Unit), M.D. University, Rohtak 

3. Director, University Computer Center, M.D. University, Rohtak for uploading on 

university website : mdurohtak.ac.in  

4. Director Public Relation, MDU Rohtak. 


